
REPLY TO: CBP PORT DIRECTOR, 423 CANAL STREET, SUITE 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130 

 
 

Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community 
 

Date: August 16, 2023 No:  23-023 
 
SUBJECT:  Know Before You Throw Summit on Wednesday September 20, 2023, New 
Orleans Customhouse – 9:00 AM - Noon 
 
U.S. Customs and Border Protection [CBP], Port of New Orleans has recently noticed an 
increase in the variety and quantity of items being imported by the New Orleans Mardi 
Gras community which may be in violation of copyright and trademark laws.  
 
Importation of merchandise contrary to federal trade laws could result in seizure and/or 
monetary penalties. 
 
To inform and educate, CBP Port of New Orleans will host a summit on September 20, 
2023, from 9:00 AM to noon in the New Orleans Customhouse.  
 
Customs Brokers, importers, retailers, and Mardi Gras krewe officials are invited and 
encouraged to attend. 
 
Agenda topics include the real cost of counterfeiting, intellectual copyrights, seizures, 
penalties and liquidated damages, Customs cargo processing guidelines and a question-
and-answer session. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday September 20th so next Mardi Gras you 
will “Know Before You Throw!” 

 
Attendees must reserve a spot in advance via an RSVP to Chief Denise Emmer via email 
denise.emmer@cbp.dhs.gov or telephone at (504) 670-2052. 
 
 
 
Mark S. Choina 
Assistant Port Director 
New Orleans, Louisiana 
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